
                           
  

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/149/2022-23                                                                                        08th DEC 2022 

VISIT TO BIODIVERSITY PARK  
Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 
A visit to the ‘Biodiversity Park’ has been planned for our Early Years Students on 
Monday 12th December. The purpose of the visit is to create an awareness about 
the natural environment and to provide a hands-on learning to our students 
about the variety of plants and flowers.  
 

The trip is scheduled within the school hours and it’s a regular working day for the 
students. 
 

The students need to carry their bags, water bottles, sanitizers, and sun caps. 
For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


